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Gentlemen:

Subject: Electricity Resource Plans (Docket 09-IEP-1B) and Electricity Demand
Forecasts (Docket 09-IEP-1C) Data Submittal for the California Energy
Commission (CEC) 2009 Integrated Energy Policy Report (IEPR)

This is in response to CEC’s data request related to the Electricity Resource
Plans and Electricity Demand Forecasts for municipal utilities. The Los Angeles
Department of Water and Power (LADWP) requested an extension of the due
date to March 2, 2009, and said request was approved by the CEC.

This enclosure contains the latest and most accurate information available. The:
LADWP continues to pursue an aggressive renewable portfolio standard and to
evaluate opportunities to reduce its greenhouse gas emissions. As a result, we

will consider amendments to our resource plans as may be necessary.

Further, it is important to emphasize that this data is speculative at this point;
there has been no validation, authorization and approval by the Board of Water
and Power Commissioners and the Los Angeles City Council. As we move
forward with our resource plans and obtain final approvals from our governing
authorities, and to the extent that this data is modified, changes will be provided
to CEC staff as soon as possible while the 2009 IEPR is being developed.

An electronic file was also submitted to Docket@energy.state.ca.us on
March 2, 2009.
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LADWP believes that this submittal fully complies with all the requirements of the
CEC data request and continues o look forward to working with CEC staff in this
and other matters.

if additional information is necessary concerning this matter, please contact
Mr. Oscar A. Alvarez at (213) 367-0677 or Mr. Than Aung at (213) 367-3367.

Sincerely,

Aram Benyamin
Senior Assistant General Manager -
Power System
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